
A PUBLIC HEARING WILL BE HELD 

Date: November 13th, 2020 

Time: 3 PM 

Conference Call-in Number: 
Dial:   425-436-6332 

When prompted, put in your 
access code: 5789506 

 

REMOTE MOVING 
TO WORK PUBLIC 

HEARING    

 
 

             
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

In order to adhere to 
CDC guidelines and 

practice social 
distancing, we are asking 
that you participate in a 

conference call and 
share your comments.   

We want to keep you 
and staff safe during 
these difficult times.   

 

 

Remember to Always  
Wear A Mask. 

 

THERE HAS 
BEEN A 

CHANGE IN 
LOCATION 

 

The Township of Neptune Housing Authority 
(TNHA) will make available for review and 
comment it’s Moving to Work Plan beginning 
October 19th, 2020 and ending November 
19th, 2020.  During the 30-day comment 
period, the draft of the Plan will be available 
for review on the TNHA website at 
www.tnha.org and at the TNHA headquarters 
located at 1810 Alberta Ave, Neptune City, 
NJ 07753 between the hours of 8:00 AM to 
4:00 PM.  All comments must be submitted in 
writing and postmarked or hand delivered by 
4:00 PM on November 19th, 2020. 
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